
A local Special Educational Needs Organiser (SENO) from the National Council for Special Education (NCSE) will host an online information session for parents of children with SEN due to start Primary School.


Date: Wednesday, February 3					Time: 10 AM


Booking is essential. 					Places are limited.

In order to secure a place, please contact: Loraine Fleming Farrell 01 603 3300 or loraine.fleming-farrell@ncse.ie.
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Platform for online session: Adobe Connect
Wednesday 3rd February 2021
10.00 am 
As places are limited, parent/s should Loraine Fleming Farrell on Tel: 01 6033300 or Loraine.fleming-farrell@ncse.ie   to confirm attendance.
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